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Greenwich Club is a fellowship of and for unmarried adults living in Fairfield, Westchester and surrounding counties, sponsored by Christ Church
Greenwich. Members are offered an opportunity to work and play together, to become better acquainted with each other and with themselves. To
join, please download an application from our website (www.GreenwichClub.org). Annual dues are $45.

Some rituals and customs to 
celebrate Chinese New Year are:
l Brighten up with color
l Share wealth with loved ones and
l Clear out last year's clutter!

Come Celebrate Chinese New Year: 
The Year of the Rabbit! Sunday, January 22nd

Asiana Restaurant
68 E. Putnam Ave., Greenwich, CT 

203-622- 6833
TIME: 6:00 - 8:30 p.m.

But instead....come celebrate
with friends from Greenwich
Club for dinner at...

RSVP by January 18 to: Katherine Kraig 203-655-2606

$25 MEMBERS; $30 GUESTS
Please make checks out to Greenwich Club 

and send by February 6TH to: Peggy Pryor, 

35 Truesdale Lake Drive, South Salem, NY 10590

Super Bowl Sunday!
Sunday, February 12th, 5:30 P.M.LOCATION:

East Lyon Farm 
Barn/Clubhouse
(off Weaver Street 
Greenwich, CT)

RSVP to Carolyn Möller

by February 6. 

doubledot08@gmail.com 

A buffet will be provided.
Please bring your own
wine or beverage.

Join
us
for 

Directions on page 4.
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Martha, Diane and Peggy enjoying
dinner at Zody’s.

Holiday Dinner at Madonia, 
December 7. It was festive
and well attended!

Holiday Social and Toy Drive: We collected three bags of donated
toys and delivered them to the Department of Social Services for
distribution to local children. Tom Rusk played seasonal music
on the piano which created a festive atmosphere.
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January 1 Open House at Lew’s
January 6 Free Friday Film
January 22 Chinese New Year
January 26 Book Club 
February 3 Free Friday Film
February 12 Super Bowl Sunday Party
February 22 Happy Hour at Lugano, 4 p.m.
March 22 Spring Social

Calendar Snapshot

WEDNESDAY SOCIALS and EVENTS
7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.

February 22 - Happy
Hour at Lugano,
4 to 6 p.m. 
Organizer: 
Diane Caldwell -
dsc0626@gmail.com

Wednesday meetings 

and socials will 

resume in the spring. 

Contact: Katherine Kraig
katherine_kraig@msn.com, 203-655-2606

Monday
Night 

Dinners
are on
hiatus
for the
winter.

Special Dining Adventures will be 

announced via email as they are

planned, depending on weather

DATE: January 6 TIME: 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Greenwich Main Library, Berkley
Theater, 101 West Putnam Ave., Greenwich
MEET IN LOBBY: 6:40 p.m. and sit together
on left side of the theater facing the stage.  

COORDINATOR: Carolyn Möller, double-
dot08@gmail.com

FREE FRIDAY FILMS
https://www.greenwichlibrary.org/friends-friday-films/

Elvis

Come see the story of the King told with Baz Luhrmann’s signature
maximalist style, with a star-making performance by Austin Butler.
The film is a colorful explosion of music and passion tracing Elvis
Presley’s meteoric rise and stumbles under the watchful eye of his
manager, Colonel Parker (Tom Hanks).Reel Talk: After the film,
join us for a Q&A with radio journalist and actress Molly Webster,
in the Berkley Theater via Zoom.

Save the Date! 
Wednesday, March 22

Welcome to Spring Social 
in the Christ Church Library. 

Spring arrives Monday, March 20th!

“Like” Greenwich Club for Singles
on Facebook!

The Book Group meets on the fourth
Thursday of the month at 1:30 P.M. at 
Ann Sexton’s house, 57 Drum Hill Lane, Stamford,
CT. Ann is a former librarian, and all books selected
for discussion are of interest to both men and women.
New members are always welcome! 

For more information:
Call Ann Sexton, 203-968-8090

BOOK CLUB

FEBRUARY 3: Film choices are not available yet. Check status
at https://www.greenwichlibrary.org/friends-friday-films/
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Greenwich Club 
www.GreenwichClub.org

Email: greenwichclubct@gmail.com
GREENWICH CLUB BOARD

President, Open position
Peggy Pryor, Treasurer, peggyp@prodigy.net
Secretary, Open position
Carolyn Möller, Membership, doubledot08@gmail.com
Lew Clark, Director, lewiswc2022@yahoo.com
Ellen Murdock, Advisor, emurdock0529@gmail.com

Diane Caldwell, Communications/Newsletter Chair, 
Outreach Co-chair, dsc0626@gmail.com

Darby Callahan, Social Committee, darbycall@verizon.net
Kate Buckley, Social Committee, cbuckley441@gmail.com
Katherine Kraig, Dining Coordinator, 
katherine_kraig@msn.com, 203-655-2606

Carolyn Möller, Outreach Co-chair    
Winnie Walsh, Hospitality Chair, winifredwalsh0@gmail.com
Lynn Russo,Newsletter Editor/Design, lynnrusso1204@yahoo.com

East Lyon Farm Clubhouse, Weaver Street, Greenwich.
From the Post Rd. (Route 1). Take E. Weaver St. (a gas station
is on the corner) and bear right onto Weaver St. Go past the
blinking light, then turn right onto E. Lyon Farm Dr. Go up the
hill and take first left into parking lot. The barn is at the end of
the path. From Glenville Rd. take a left onto Weaver St. (A gas
station is on the corner.) Follow Weaver, then turn left just be-
fore the blinking light. There is ample parking. Don’t go into the
West Lyon Farm complex. If you must park in the road, please
park all on one side.

Zody’s 19th Hole, E. Gaynor Brennan Golf Course, 451
Stillwater Rd., Stamford, CT From I-95 N: Take exit 6/Har-
vard Ave. At end of ramp, go straight one block. Turn left at
next light onto West Ave., go straight across Post Road, then
bear left around island, turning onto Stillwater Ave. Continue
on Stillwater about 1/8 mi. On your right you will see golf
course. Turn into parking lot. From I-95 S: turn right off of exit 6
onto West Ave., then follow the directions above.

DIRECTIONS:

For the monthly hiking schedule, directions and
other information go to: www.thehikinggroup.com Meetup site:
http://www.meetup.com/The-Hiking-Group-Ct-NY

HIKING

Page 4

Thanks to Kate Buckley for filling in as
interim Secretary. Greenwich Club
Board and Committee Chairs wish our

members a Happy and Healthy New Year.
We are thankful for the continued support

and enthusiasm of so many members and were 
particularly encouraged by the turnout for 
our Holiday Dinner at Madonia.

Greenwich Club is alert to the continued con-
cerns of members regarding attending social indoor
gatherings. The health and safety of our members,
our friends and families, is of the highest priority.
We plan events with a thought to safety as we enter
the winter months, and while still organizing enjoy-
able gatherings to get together, we will be offering
fewer evening socials during the winter months. We
will also halt Monday Night Dinners until spring,
but will continue holding Dining Adventures for
special occasions (Chinese New Year, for example)
and late afternoon Happy/Social Hours. 

FEEDBACK We are eager to learn how to best
serve members and friends. We want to hear from
you! What types of programs do you prefer, and
what do you feel comfortable attending? Are 
daytime meetups and lunches or earlier dinner 
start times more feasible during the dark nights 
and possibly icy roads? Please email:
greenwichclubct@gmail.com with your
ideas/thoughts.

MEMBERSHIP Carolyn Möller is Member-
ship Chair for Greenwich Club and we continue our
membership drive and renewals for 2023. Make
your check out to Greenwich Club for Singles in the
amount of $45. Mail checks and forms to Peggy
Pryor, Treasurer, 35 Truesdale Lake Drive, South
Salem, NY 10590. Download and print the form at
www.GreenwichClub.org, or request a form by
emailing greenwichclubct@gmail.com. Thank you
for your continued support.

BOARD POSITIONS OPEN We welcome in-
terested members to join us at Greenwich Club
Board Meetings to share ideas and to understand
how we plan events, keeping our members’ wishes
and interests in mind.
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